
 

 

 

 

7th January 2021 

 

Dear Parent, 

                       I hope this letter finds you all safe and well. As you are aware the school 

will now be closed up until at least the mid-term break. This is very disappointing for us 

all but unfortunately necessary, given the dangerous times in which we find ourselves at 

present. 

The school building is open to supervise Key Worker and Vulnerable children and as the 

Minister has pointed out, as a last resort only. The safest place for everyone is at home 

until this virus can be brought under control. 

The children’s learning has now moved to Remote Learning and teachers will be working 

online daily from 9.15 – 3.15 p.m. They will be providing digital activities and support for 

all children via Seesaw. Teachers will be setting activities daily and where possible 

children should complete these on the same day and the work returned via Seesaw to 

the class teacher.  

To further support your children all teachers will provide an additional Home Learning 

Pack to supplement packs children already have at home, these will include resources 

needed for activities, reading books, key words etc. These packs should be collected 

from your child’ s class teacher on Friday 8th January between 10 a.m. and 2 p.m.  

All completed work should be returned to teachers via Seesaw.  

If you have any queries or issues accessing Seesaw, please let us know. You can email 

the school or contact your class teacher via the Seesaw App. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs Helen Ingram 

Principal 

 

 

                       


